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First Cabinet Meeting, Mission Blue, Brisbane 

 

TWO CLUBS NEEDED TO COMPLETE LCIF 

“SIGHT FOR KIDS” GRANT APPLICATION FOR 

THREE “SPOT” VISION SCREENING MACHINES 

BY DISTRICT 4-C4  
 

To All Clubs in District 4-C4 

 

The Menlo Park Live Oak Lions Club has committed $3,500 to a 

District 4-C4 application process to LCIF “Sight for Kids” Grant. The 

minimum Grant application is $10,000 to LCIF. We need two more 

Clubs to join us with $3,500 each and we can then apply for a Grant for 

three “SPOT Vision Screening machines to expand the growing demand 

in our District for this sight saving program. Now that the District 

Program under Denise Kelly, District Chair has been well received by 

local schools and other vision screening opportunities we need more 

capacity to meet demand. 

 

Our Club sees this as an opportunity to expand the District vision 

screening program and have three more “SPOT” machines added to 

expand our District coverage. The three Clubs that each put up $3,500 if 

the LCIF Grant is approved it will bring LCIF dollar match to our local 

dollars and we will receive a  $10,500 match our Club’s investment. 

 

If your Club can join us we need to hear from you by the middle of 

September so we can get the District LCIF Grant application completed 

and signed by DG Governor Mario. Please contact me if your Club can 

help. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jim Bigelow, Club Secretary 775-870-9985 or jimbigelow@yahoo.com 


